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Asheville, NC

Dear:

Since 1991, the Asheville Area Chamber of Commerce’s Advantage Asheville programs have been at the forefront of Asheville and Buncombe County’s economic development activities. Over that time, the input and expertise from numerous public and private community leaders has provided for the development of clearly defined economic and workforce development programs. Our Chambers successful execution of these programs has provided measurable outcomes resulting in positive growth throughout the Asheville area, despite consistent challenges retaining manufacturing jobs. 

Conditions throughout the Asheville area continue to change as it is faced with ongoing challenges including; plant closings, rising healthcare costs, the need for more affordable housing, balancing environmental interests with economic development, and the changing “face” of approaches to economic enhancement.  In recognition of these issues facing the business community, it has never been more apparent of the need to continue aggressive and thorough economic and workforce development programs. 

Advantage Asheville 2010 is the next step in assuring continued balanced growth for our community. Even more, with the Chambers involvement in the HUB project and its recent approval by the County Commissioners, these efforts are at the forefront for business and community leaders alike.

As a current investor in Advantage Asheville 2000, we would like to have the opportunity to share with you the new action plan, strategies and goals for the next five years. We have asked Jennifer Silver from the Advantage Asheville 2010 office to call you to schedule a convenient time for you to meet with one of our campaign managers, Rob Radcliff or Mike Dryden, to further discuss your involvement and the details of Advantage Asheville 2010.
We thank you for your consideration and hope that you will join us in this most important initiative for the Asheville area. If you have questions for either of us, please do not hesitate to call.
Sincerely,

[image: image1.jpg]






[image: image2.png]



Robert A. Sipes, Co-Chair



Fred F. Groce, Jr., Co-Chair
(Progress Energy)




(BB&T – retired)
